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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Truck yard on Albion Vaughan Road
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:33:32 AM

 
From: Natacha Hounsou  
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 8:57 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Truck yard on Albion Vaughan Road

 

 

To whom it may concerns,
 
We are experiencing a very difficult situation with truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road.
These yards are illegal. However, they park close to residential properties . I live in Bolton
South Hill, I am a mom of  2 young kids and I have to drive them everyday at school using
highway 50, Albion road, Kirby road or Nashville since their school is located in Maple.
Every day on the road we are scared by the amount of trucks on these little roads and our
safety.
A few months ago, a young lady died on Highway 50 and the accident happened with a
truck.
We need the city of Vaughan to be more involved on what is going on here and to stand
by us and protect the people who live there by banning these illegal yard trucks.
 
Sincerely.
Natacha Hounsou
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